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Purpose Insurance requirements for parents 

Policy The Department of Education and Training and Grovedale West Primary School do 
not have insurance for accidental injuries or accidental property damage.  However, 
in some circumstances, medical or other expenses will be paid by the Department 
where it is assessed that it is likely, in all the circumstances, that the Department is 
liable for negligent acts or omissions of its staff or volunteers.   

Grovedale West Primary School encourages parents and carers to consider obtaining 
their own accident insurance for students and property of value that may be brought 
to school.  

Parents are also advised to have ambulance cover as they are required to pay any 
related costs if an ambulance is called by the school for their child. 

Review cycle This policy was last updated on 18/3/18 and is scheduled for review in March 2021 
 

 


